
Thursday, October 3, 2024 

Please be advised: 

Dollard Drive from Cook Lane to West 
Broadway will be CLOSED tomorrow, 

Friday, October 4, 2024, for a Pipe 
Replacement 

Also: 

The following streets will be CLOSED for 
Milling and Paving starting Tuesday, 

October 8, 2024 thru the completion of 
the road work: 

Prince St, Liberty St, Fulton St,  

and Osborne St  
Thank you 

The Village of Monticello


